
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
 
30th April - Year  5 Parent Workshop 
1st May –Year 4 Multiplication Check Meeting 
1st May - Year 6 Leaver Photos 
2nd May - Year R Height and Weight (NHS) 
3rd May - Year 2 Parent Assembly 
9th May - Sponsorship Money to be returned 
9th May - Year R Severn Valley Park 
9th May - Year 5 Leicester Space Centre 
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For their trip this half term, Year 3 visited Carding Mill Valley 
to learn all about rivers. Along the way, they got in the river 

and measured the depth of the water at four different 
points. They had such great fun exploring the water and 

finding the different features of rivers. The best bit though 
was definitely Mr Pilling and Mrs Watkins chasing the sheep 

away so they couldn’t steal anyone’s lunch! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEY STAGE ONE—  Mrs Longmore - Year 1 - 99% 

 

KEY STAGE TWO— Miss Roberts - Year 3 - 99% 

 

To be awarded Monday 26th April 

Mrs McGee - Reception - Zain 

Miss Robinson - Reception - Myles 

Mr Davies - Year 1 - Archie 

Mrs Longmore - Year 1 - Kaci 

Mr Harris -  Year 2—Florence 

Miss Jenkins -  Year 2 - Oliver 

Mr White - Year 3 - Emily 

Miss Roberts - Year 3 - Jada  

Miss Davies - Year 4 - Frankie 

Miss Gears - Year 4 - Lukas 

Mrs Weston - Year 5 - Finn– Lee 

Miss Hill - Year 5 - Hermione 

Miss Read - Year 6 - Lola 

Miss Wootton - Year 6 - Brooklyn 

Miss Saville - Year 6 - Alfie 
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THE SCHOOL DAY 

Please can we remind all parents and carers in line with new government guidelines, that the school 

gates open at 0835am and close at 0845am.  Any child arriving after this time will need to be brought 

to the office where they will unfortunately be marked as late. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 went on an amazing school trip to The Blue Planet Aquarium where we 
saw different species of underwater animals. The children took part in a 
‘Drowning in plastics’ workshop which provided information about the danger 
of plastic to sea life. We are now going to write a letter to the environmental 
secretary about the dangers we learnt about to try and see what he can do to  

               protect our sea life from any further harm. 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKS UNTIL YEAR 6 SATS 

13th –16th May 

2 WEEKS 

        YEAR 4 

Year 4 have  a multiple check meeting on 
1st May 3:30pm this is to find out more 
about the test Year 4 will be sitting in June 
and how they can help their child prepare.  


